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September 8, 2024 

 
Dear Tiger Family: 

 
Here is this week's news... 

 

A Special Celebration Honoring our 2025 OHIO Teacher of the Year! 
Thanks to Mr. Dennis Suchetka and our friends at Community Focus, I am delighted to 

share with you the special celebration we hosted on Thursday, August 29, 2024 for 
our 2025 OHIO Teacher of the Year, Ms. Danee Pinckney.  You can view our celebration at 

this link: https://mycommunityfocus.app/programs/25teacherofyear I also want to take 

this opportunity to thank all the special guests who joined us.  It was a wonderful 
community celebration! 

 

 
 

Twinsburg Board of Education Welcomes New Support Staff Members 
On Wednesday, September 4, 2024, the Twinsburg Board of Education formally welcomed 

new Support Staff members. Mr. Michael Sedlak, our Director of Human Resources, 
emceed the introductions.  The new Support Staff members present for this introduction, 

and pictured below with our Board of Education members, along with Mr. Reggie Holland 

and Mr. Michael Sedlak, were George G. Dodge Intermediate School Media Assistant Mrs. 
Leah Nolan and Samuel Bissell Elementary School Lunchroom/Playground Assistant Mrs. 

Doris Moten.  We wish all of our new staff members a very warm welcome and best 
wishes for much happiness and success! 

 

 

https://email-link.parentsquare.com/ls/click?upn=u001.Mn4yxfqNAdY6h-2FnN25MhUWMJkWKv7LAIM5yk2YPDD4DJ8AU6zopMW-2FUczNTEMtUSL5yRLprtrjcP1600L0EVHA-3D-3D-dkd_LwU8M5Oi1q5ghHyH1Nv-2FsvJmWzEIWm-2F1Lnj2FoapDgnUQNK7SqTmn36sw6XF4eqoe7bVFl-2FnN4vVhwzyeLwwV0hOp6-2F-2BmVl97pUFPUEz32vsa-2FP6J5JecRd9wqSglAdG-2F9bx55LkWS9nLLgbSAjj9iG771eAD9cFAobrcnlOA50ek0Eh5MbwoMZYQrvf-2F8FqGhh8kQPVBnGl5ZoKaIcb299a5PzjqD-2Ff8JTJHCW5UfDFMJYrOk9xOxLhjAoo-2BP-2Fg3mOpVMFU5Pvb7S0I75c9Pg-3D-3D
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Ms. Danee Pinckney Featured on News 5 
On Thursday, September 5th, reporter Catherine Ross from News 5 visited the Twinsburg High School 

classroom of our 2025 OHIO Teacher of the Year, Ms. Danee Pinckney. Ms. Ross and the videographer 

from News 5 captured Ms. Pinckney doing what she loves the best – teaching her students in the 
“Exploration in Black Voices In Literature” elective class.  After the bell, Ms. Pinckney was interviewed 

about her State award as well as about the reasons she entered the teaching profession.   Following the 
interview with Ms. Pinckney, Twinsburg High School Principal Mrs. Emily Hunt was interviewed by Ms. 

Ross about the impact Ms. Pinckney is having upon our THS students, upon the staff, and upon the 

school district. This story aired on Friday, September 6th but you can watch the interview on the News 5 
link: https://www.news5cleveland.com/news/local-news/twinsburg-high-school-english-teacher-named-

ohios-teacher-of-the-year 
 

 
 

Cuyahoga Valley Career Center (CVCC) Hosts College Night 

Cuyahoga Valley Career Center (CVCC) will host College Night on Wednesday, October 2, from 6:00 p.m. 
to 7:30 p.m. This event is sponsored by the Cuyahoga Valley College Night Consortium (CVCNC) and is in 

coordination with the Ohio Association for College Admissions Counseling. CVCC will be utilizing 
StriveScan, a college fair scanning app, that will send participants a QR code to use during the event for 

colleges to scan and send more information about their school—it’s free, saves time, and saves paper! 

CVCC invites all those looking to connect with various colleges and universities, technical centers, and 
military academies to attend. A Financial Aid presentation by Kent State University will also be available 

to attendees from 6:15 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. This free event will be held at CVCC, registration is not 
required.  For more information, contact Josh Hayes at JHayes@cvccworks.edu or 440-746-8260. 

 

 

https://email-link.parentsquare.com/ls/click?upn=u001.w-2Fv-2FxuFWAzcH-2BzcLTPJcq3wuwKUCNKDNROs0GXwZGBHD5vHQ6SuIPhGpIXPnIteKP7J7rq5HpcuLCp4B-2Fmb4DYQF5DfZsum5nX-2FTRjJajXS-2BlMe6tPprVXxnhi0ANyZKnxucuqhYnRIGt3wCmpM9CHeEbLXFvCa2OdmvXLhqlUg-3D77aC_LwU8M5Oi1q5ghHyH1Nv-2FsvJmWzEIWm-2F1Lnj2FoapDgnUQNK7SqTmn36sw6XF4eqoe7bVFl-2FnN4vVhwzyeLwwV0hOp6-2F-2BmVl97pUFPUEz32vsa-2FP6J5JecRd9wqSglAdGKuzreuWPOOCGwRjn7hC5Oa77BgqXIc5kTbDE-2F-2FDV-2FZYMoRmFVbrPHopdgtU36dRFdDN0-2Ft6y1PAX5YUwbll5ePwaXOEOzhIRv-2B-2BvCRafxb2xb8ok87zgka4igPCgoxswnUsd-2F2FOnh9hzI1-2FG3gUIA-3D-3D
https://email-link.parentsquare.com/ls/click?upn=u001.w-2Fv-2FxuFWAzcH-2BzcLTPJcq3wuwKUCNKDNROs0GXwZGBHD5vHQ6SuIPhGpIXPnIteKP7J7rq5HpcuLCp4B-2Fmb4DYQF5DfZsum5nX-2FTRjJajXS-2BlMe6tPprVXxnhi0ANyZKnxucuqhYnRIGt3wCmpM9CHeEbLXFvCa2OdmvXLhqlUg-3D77aC_LwU8M5Oi1q5ghHyH1Nv-2FsvJmWzEIWm-2F1Lnj2FoapDgnUQNK7SqTmn36sw6XF4eqoe7bVFl-2FnN4vVhwzyeLwwV0hOp6-2F-2BmVl97pUFPUEz32vsa-2FP6J5JecRd9wqSglAdGKuzreuWPOOCGwRjn7hC5Oa77BgqXIc5kTbDE-2F-2FDV-2FZYMoRmFVbrPHopdgtU36dRFdDN0-2Ft6y1PAX5YUwbll5ePwaXOEOzhIRv-2B-2BvCRafxb2xb8ok87zgka4igPCgoxswnUsd-2F2FOnh9hzI1-2FG3gUIA-3D-3D
mailto:JHayes@cvccworks.edu
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Please Join Us for Our PTAs Tiger Tailgate! 
Our Twinsburg Council PTA is excited to bring back the Tiger Tailgate on Friday, September 13th from 

5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.!  Tiger Tailgate will be held on Tiger Trail (the road that leads to Tiger 

Stadium).  The event is open to everyone and will include food, fun, games, and activities!  The Tiger 
Tailgate will also feature many TCSD school and community organizations.  Please plan to join us! 

 
Twinsburg Council PTAs Harvest Mum Buddies Are On Sale Now! 

Our Twinsburg Council PTA is excited to bring back their Fall District-wide Harvest Mum Buddies by JOCO 

now through Monday, September 9, 2024.  All students in Preschool through grade 12 are encouraged to 
take part in this fresh, fun and Fall-themed fundraiser just in time for Fall decorating! 

 
Students in Preschool - grade 6 came home with packets including a parent letter, a catalog with order 

forms, and a fundraising envelope.  Extra packets are in all Welcome Centers and can be found on our 
District website under Helpful Links:   http://www.twinsburg.k12.oh.us/pta.aspx 

 

If families would like to pay by credit card, there is an online purchase option through Twinsburg Council 
PTAs Giveback Store:  https://twinsburgcouncilpta.givebacks.com/store 

 
Twinsburg Council PTA is the support organization for all the PTA units at our schools.  All money raised 

from the Harvest Mum Buddies sale will be put toward the Twinsburg PTA initiatives throughout the 

District. A few of these initiatives include the THS Senior Scholarships, Teacher Grants and appreciations, 
and student events and programming. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to:  tcsdcouncilpta@gmail.com  As always, 

thanks for supporting our PTAs and our students! 
 

 
 

Twinsburg Council PTA's Fall Spiritwear Sale 
We are down to the last week of our Twinsburg Council PTA's Fall Spiritwear Sale as the sale ends on 

Sunday, September 15th.  Please plan to pick up your orders at George G. Dodge Intermediate School on 
Wednesday, October 9th from 4:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. 

 

*Orders not picked up at Dodge will be available for pickup at RDP Sports starting October 10th, in the 
afternoon. 

*Ship to home orders will ship sometime that week if you paid for shipping. 
*Staff orders: The Twinsburg PTA Council will do their best to deliver to your school on October 10th or 
11th. 

https://email-link.parentsquare.com/ls/click?upn=u001.sobm8SUczPwbPQoYwjV44-2BhiBBz-2FF8pX7Lj8Z34zm2sRabdtGWF82pD6VgdUHI4bB42-2Fe2l4Ftf4ZlxsagEqWHxCRhjEQJWivKVnf-2FFTDNIDsLcUb7SdRgrONsQW1qYpu9zI3LKKgRKT8V1K7PTm1-2FlcdXYFn-2FZJ-2Bs5OhGBmqOSTxbv8euUeTs-2FImL1K-2BiY5htWMq4fq0otkecdRoDbje4d2KLjTuVmTjMBMqkKrdvi91LX-2F6L8us9fU7qrlOWier4R-2Bf6ICvphpEBfJS5kksyJnZzBseKEXx-2FjqlMx2UJtQBRUVGLwhLC4MZjg-2FQIW6ecJcbfRaNFB7MB6v6Ge7kv0s7vjyB4gyY3-2BfxHyU8-2BnrstK8qDtFU2Sw-2BKLzxEw3FY5U5eQfrGJNMqYXhp4vz3BISETO9Kd1viR1depiOgWV1rjLuFYGpPvk6inUS-2BfxiOVY3G3oWPErcqXgp6VQK9Hg9Gfm0jRZeTF0AG8M2VEv1Zv0WfrJwGKl8P1i1cLJMdJYlqoCYKP-2FnOnVXm-2FZu1QK1i7GMxymKKQesxNanKjC5VdklpFdp4BkvIVMTDuyGmu5C6PpJfLtiTERIu7diw-3D-3DAqTG_LwU8M5Oi1q5ghHyH1Nv-2FsvJmWzEIWm-2F1Lnj2FoapDgnUQNK7SqTmn36sw6XF4eqoe7bVFl-2FnN4vVhwzyeLwwV0hOp6-2F-2BmVl97pUFPUEz32vsa-2FP6J5JecRd9wqSglAdGh0LNM5BHZgOccfFcT8ZkPUUQawHKUGIGvJypeYj7J-2FqTui5bdn4ko4HxJThmaSvy9OCtYuHOYCk5-2BvSWO8NRX9KbnwanAsNYjmWePLsKNxsqMXAKRPNZ2zar7ww2WvIGMJrH2pvt-2BGa4bFyhqY6-2Bng-3D-3D
https://email-link.parentsquare.com/ls/click?upn=u001.sobm8SUczPwbPQoYwjV44-2BhiBBz-2FF8pX7Lj8Z34zm2sRabdtGWF82pD6VgdUHI4bmuIxgN1BantP9-2FF-2FuCS8KvVehbC9qBrccXJVWOhahqVzWFORt5xINZtNzb3quxB-2FJEVTAW-2BUCZQJHbxwXrDKruXEemlWy07MRPz3ZsHKNIz2ToXEc6JCBpQYJJLg-2F0IhgvyOp-2BXKziHcdmHB5ZF51YdV-2F48jC9gi4TMmmK-2FvTJLgR3axNp16AqFhD3EE-2FyIgXv2K5h8OpRwJAIUfdcNV4AUkl-2FI5-2BC5I8UVJ8nsbxq6XPeLl-2FGPihKoKguNCRPwx7m7Wzb3fdz0Zlx4WXsPZ3Uf0XDoAEgkRqOYbQs2sgKGwZrAULB7IWAkRG1rcR3MwHEfwSFCUrHjU1elLeAet-2FlKY1EXqhGorCRDKJGg-2FA-2F6fp0EWgb5s2PmhCMcd4OyW6zsKkFwH-2BGIWwJNiKgg6PrHuleNmtNeL8FqOuJG1MRPZqgGIuNWYDduKMhpiu-2B4i0KkQCcPYfZs1Hx8UBR8mKrZgzTueptzOmEEclQlpg9XJ9llOFJQCEntGayUVDeqvK-2F5CDfeddBC1HQlNhVQWEL3doI2mRPCeCRd8yyuO-2FdVMuyBXiitTLqCBPTeZcGsXMHoz_LwU8M5Oi1q5ghHyH1Nv-2FsvJmWzEIWm-2F1Lnj2FoapDgnUQNK7SqTmn36sw6XF4eqoe7bVFl-2FnN4vVhwzyeLwwV0hOp6-2F-2BmVl97pUFPUEz32vsa-2FP6J5JecRd9wqSglAdGV-2BLK-2BfIvPJu6GTGuuqMaJU611-2BUA59VUvEg1gV59tTg0B74aIHoEPj2fORMLyMHCzaLBvYurNH235JNICZrPWQDGH342YI03PY5eclAbJuCgpbP5R7vQ3OB38uxILKocYlM7taINmTlqz0F7cKRWFw-3D-3D
mailto:tcsdcouncilpta@gmail.com
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Thanks for your continued support of our PTAs! 

 
 

Wednesday, September 11th - Patriot Day 

On September 11, 2001, ordinary Americans performed extraordinary acts of heroism.  These patriots – 
people of undaunted courage, uncommon resolve, and unwavering perseverance – are forever ingrained 

in our national character. They are reminders that we are a great country because we are a good people. 

Wednesday, September 11th is Patriot Day and a National Day of Service and Remembrance.  Patriot Day 
is a day in which we pay tribute to the heroes and victims who lost their lives on September 11th. And 

we recommit ourselves to the spirit of unity, patriotism, and service that carried our Nation through in the 
days that followed.  In honor of these heroes, our District will commemorate Wednesday, September 

11th, Patriot Day.  We ask all of our students and staff members to wear RED, WHITE, and BLUE on 

September 11th as we come together as a school family to remember and unite.    
 

As September 11th is also a Wednesday in the midst of WINNING WEDNESDAYS, our attendance 
incentive, we will unite as a community by wearing RED, WHITE, and BLUE on September 11th instead 

of our sports gear/team gear/Tiger spirit gear. 
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Friday Marks the Halfway Point of the First Quarter! 
They say that time flies and it certainly does as Friday, September 13th marks the halfway point of the 

first quarter of this school year!  Interim grades will be issued on Friday. 

 
Have a fantastic week! 
Kathi Powers, Superintendent 


